
From: Ben Homeyer <benhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 4/23/2014 9:30:46 AM

Subject: COLUMBIA-#1148055-v1-MTCF_--_Summary_-_Beltline_Library_Project 
Attachments: COLUMBIA-#1148055-v1-MTCF--Summary-Beltline Library Project.DOCX

Good Morning Ted and Katherine,

Attached is some information about the Midlands Tech's library project which will be on the next B&CB agenda. It
was on the last JBRC agenda and was passed out without discussion. The cash is on hand and there are no increases 
to any students for construction. The summary should answer any questions but Please let me know if you have any 
that it doesn't and I would be happy to come down to the office. We appreciate you taking a look. We are talking
with all five members of the board.

Thanks
Ben

Benjamin Homeyer
President
1101 Public Affairs
803-429-9558
benhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com
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